
Dear committee members,
I am guessing you are not familiar with the Second Amendment of the Constitution.  This bill takes away my rights as a legal citizen 
who has held a CCL for nearly 40 years.  I see no positive reasons that this bill should pass, except for more power of the 
government, and control of Law abiding citizens.

I am in total opposition to this bill, and it should be thrown our now!  I simply do not understand the basis for this type of restriction 
on Law abiding citizens.  

Respectfully yours,

Lucien Gunderman


